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The Emily Dickinson PTSA programs accept non-Dickinson/Explorer students who reside within the 

Dickinson school attendance area (as determined by the Lake Washington School District) and are 

eligible to attend Dickinson, but who are either home-schooled or attend other area schools. 

Eligible children may participate in extracurricular and other programs, i.e Theater productions, on a 

space available basis. In the event of over-enrollment, students enrolled at Emily Dickinson/Explorer will 

be given first priority for slots, followed by students in the attendance area who are home-schooled. Any 

remaining slots will be filled by other children in the community. 

Non-Dickinson/Explorer students are subject to the same requirements and fees as those students who 

attend Dickinson/Explorer. 


